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The Center for Legal Resources does not participate to the meeting with minister Baconschi

Bucharest, February 18, 2010

Following the invitation received from Minister of Foreign Affairs, Mr. Teodor Baconschi in order to discuss the issues approached within the meeting with the French State Secretary for European Affairs Pierre Lellouche, the Center for Legal Resources will not respond to the invitation, considering that, in the context of a request for resignation or dismissal of the minister for racist statements of a maximum gravity, protocol discussions are useless.

As stressed in the press release signed by the Center for Legal Resources on February 17th 2010, we consider as unacceptable the explanation provided on the site of the MoFA, an explanation which only comes as a confirmation of the accusations brought forth and brings us to the idea of an institutionalized racism at the level of the ministry. In the context where Minister Baconschi maintains the same line, we consider meetings behind closed doors on the margin of a request for resignation or dismissal not only useless, but also unadvisable.

Contact person: Delia Niţă, Anti-discrimination Programme Manager, 0729 120383, 0728 033480, delia@crj.ro

Str. Arcului Nr. 19, Sector 2, 021034 - Bucuresti, Tel.: +40 21 212 06 90, 212 06 91, 212 05 20, Fax: +40 21 212 05 19,

Email: office@crj.ro, www.crj.ro
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